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SB 723 SD1 – RELATING TO EDUCATION 
 
 
Chair Tokuda, Vice Chair Dela Cruz, and members of the committee: 
   
Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of SB 723 SD1. This measure would 
amend the statute that prescribes the functions of the UH Community Colleges to 
include rapid response occupational training and certification programs. 
  
It is a core function of the UH Community Colleges to provide short-term, rapid 
response training to meet the continually changing requirements of the State’s 
economy. Codification into statute provides formal recognition of this function as well as 
defines the specific expectations of the Legislature on how to fulfill this very important 
need.  
 
The UH Community Colleges is in concurrence with the intent of the bill and strongly 
supports its passage on the condition that any requested funds do not supplant any 
portion of the University’s Biennium Budget Request. 
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